
-----Original Message----- 
From: Nancy Porst [mailto:nancy@housewrights.com] 
Sent: Sunday, January 29, 2012 10:17 PM 
To: Scanlon, Amy; Martin, Al; Murphy, Brad; Bidar-Sielaff, Shiva 
Subject:  
 
We are opposed to demolition of any of the buildings in the 100 Block. 
There are so few interesting buildings of this era in Madison, so it is 
essential to maintain & improve them, not destroy them. Think of Brooklyn, 
New York as a place to emulate. Madison needs more buildings like those in 
the 100 block, not an office park! Thank you.  
Nancy & Richard Porst 
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